
 
 

Associate Appreciation Committee Meeting Minutes 
October 18, 2024  1:00 pm 

Club Room 
 
 
 

 
Present:  Don Vore, Susan Scott, Eileen Johnson, Kathy Mahoney, Judi Allen, Bobbi O'Neill, 
Diane Turcotte, Helen Halm, Doug Heym, Janet Blackshire, Guest. 
 
Absent:  none 
 
Don Vore called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm.  A quorum was present. 
 
He opened the meeting by welcoming our guest, Janet Blackshire.   He said she would be 
speaking later on.    
          
Treasurer's Report:  Eileen Johnson reported that as of October 18, 2024, we had an ending 
balance of $169,900.  WE STILL NEED MUCH MORE TO REACH OUR GOAL. 
 
Secretary's Comments:  Susan Scott reported that minutes for July 12. 2024 were approved by 
email and forwarded to Veanna Cape to be posted on Racrep.org website. 
 
Unfinished Business:  Doug Heym asked for help distributing New Resident Packets.  Several 
committee members offered to help. 
 
Ongoing Business:  The next collection table will be Wednesday, Nov. 6 from 9:30am to12:00 
noon  The following members volunteered to staff  it:  Bobbie O'Neill, Eileen Johnson, and 
Diane Turcotte.  The afternoon session will be from 4:00pm to 6:00pm.  It will be staffed by 
Kathy Mahoney, Helen Halm, and Doug Heym.  Judi Allen will be responsible for table set up. 
 
Janet Blackshire, as last year's chariman, gave a synopsis of what we could look forward to 
during the coming check distribution time.  She also talked about what goes into the Directors 
Packet, and what was included on the authorization form for employees who want someone other 
than themselves to pick up their check.  She also reminded us that employees need to bring 
proper I. D. when they collect their check. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15pm.  The next meeting will be November 8, 2024 at 1:00pm 
in the Club Room. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Scott, Secretary 


